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NOTICE OF PARKING CHANGE 

06/23/2025 

Amie Hayes, Chair 
Southeastern San Diego Planning Group 
southeasternsdpg@gmail.com 

The City of San Diego is proposing to convert the existing parallel parking spaces to head-in 
parking on Irving Avenue between Dewey Street and S. Evans Street.  A map with exhibits is 
attached showing the proposed head-in parking. This new parking configuration will be installed 
on the south side of Irving Avenue between Dewey Street and S. Evans Street. This new parking 
configuration will add approximately 25 parking spaces and 1 disabled parking space. 

Please review the attachments provided. If you object to the installation of the head-in parking on 
Irving Avenue, please check the box below, print your name, sign and return the form within 60 
days to the Transportation Engineering Department at the address listed below. 

I object to the installation of angle parking on Irving Avenue between Dewey Street and S. 
Evans Street. 

Name (Print):  _____________________________________________________ 

Community Group:  ________________________________________________________ 

Address:  _________________________________________________________ 



For any questions regarding this installation, please contact: 

Billy Reyes 
Engineering & Asset Management 
City of San Diego 
Transportation  
8575 Gibbs Drive Suite 202 
San Diego, CA 92123 
619-533-3726
Email: BReyes@sandiego.gov

Proposed Changes: Install Head-In Parking on south side of 
Irving Avenue between Dewey Street and S. Evans Street 

Total of: 
51 Head-in (90 degree) Parking Spaces 
1 Existing Accessible (disabled) Parking Space 
*Subject to change upon installation

Total gain of 25 Parking Spaces and 1 Disabled Parking Space 
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